
 

Mrs Ellis’ Retirement Picnic 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

at the end of this school year we will be extremely sad to say goodbye to the wonderful school cook 

Mrs Ellis. For 25 years now, Mrs Ellis’ has served the children and staff of St Bernard’s. She is the 

heart and soul of our school and it won’t be the same without her.  

 

So to celebrate this amazing woman, we will be having a picnic on the school field on ​Monday 23rd 

July at 2.30pm​. All you need to bring is your picnic, a blanket and your best wishes for Mrs Ellis’ as 

she finally puts her feet up! Drinks will be available to buy on the day (all profit will go towards 

school funds).  

 

Please spread the word to any former parents and children of St Bernard’s Primary School. We 

would love to have as many people as possible give her the send of she deserves.  

 

Thank you 

The St Bernard’s Team 
 

 

 


